
 

 
 
 
Robert H. Baker American Legion Post 95 

Meeting Minutes of March 17, 2020  
 
 
With four (4) officers in attendance 
Jim Elliott, Don Happy, Judi Samborski, and Robert Emery 
Post 95 Commander Jim Elliott called the meeting to order at 18:49 HRS 
Post 95 Finance Officer Don Happy reported that he had sent in six (6) Missouri Boys 
State Applications and seven (7) Missouri Girls State applications and checks covering 
all the applications. 
A vote of the officers present was held to cancel the Spaghetti Dinner since Our Lady of 
Mercy Country Home was on lockdown. The vote was unanimous to cancel the dinner. 
Post 95 Commander Jim Elliott asked what the Post should do about the raffle tickets 
sold so far. The officers present decided that the raffle drawing should be delayed until 
the fall Chili Dinner Fundraiser in the fall. Don Happy will sort the raffle tickets out and 
contact the donors and get their approval or refund their money. 
Don Happy talked about the procedure of getting the flags and rifles from storage when 
needed. 
The officers present voted to cancel the April Post meeting. 
Post 95 Finance Officer Don Happy reported the following: 
$10,900 Checking 
$     970 Deposits 
$     497 Raffle Tickets and donations collected 
Post 95 Commander Jim Elliott closed the meeting at 19:30 HRS 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted ___________________________ Approved ___________________________               
Robert C. Emery – Adjutant                             Jimmy Elliott - Commander 


